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November 2021

November 
November 17th - Home and 
School Meeting @ 6:30pm 

November 18th - Royal Dads 
Pizza Party Kick-Off @ 6pm 

November 22nd - Afternoon 
and Evening Conferences 

@1:30-3:30 & 
5:00pm-8:00pm

Highland Park Events

Principal’s Corner 
Congratulations Royals for reaching the golden ticket goal in 

October! We are excited that you earned the Fall Festival Parade!  
Everyone looked fantastic!! 

We are proud of you and hope you continue to earn as many 
golden tickets as possible! 

Looking forward to rewarding all of our fantastic Highland Park 
Royals! 

Mrs. DeVito

November 
November 23rd - Afternoon 

Conferences 
@ 1:30-3:30 

November 24th - 12:05 
Dismissal 

November 25th and 26th - 
Schools and Offices Closed 

November 29th - Royal Spirit 
Day

December 

December 1st - Early 
Dismissal for students 

December 9th - Winter 
Concert @ 7pm 

December 15th - Home and 
School Meeting @ 6:30pm



Fourth grade has been working on their Science Unit: 
Rocks and Minerals! We have learned about Rocks and 
Minerals, how they are different and how they are alike. 

Pictured are two students in Ms. Gallagher's class 
performing their streak test as geologists, to see if the 

sample color and streak color of their mineral are the same 
or different!

In October, first grade took a trip to Sugartown 
Strawberry Farm! We met with Farmer Bob and 
took a tractor ride around the farm. We picked 
our very own pumpkin to take home with us! 

We had so much fun going on our first bus ride 
and field trip together! 

In the

Classr
oom

TEACH 
Highland Park’s annual TEACH event was another huge success! Teachers enjoyed 

reading to first grade families!



Our second graders had a busy month! Students in Room 208 worked together using flash cards 
to practice their math facts. They also had a blast celebrating Red Ribbon Week on hat day. 

Finally, our second graders enjoyed the Fall Festival Parade as part of our monthly PBIS incentive. 

Third grade friends in Room 202 were excited to present their homemade musical instruments! The task 
was to design and build a musical instrument that makes at least two different pitches, plays loudly and 

softly, and plays a short tune. Some of our students were super creative and designed their own pan flutes 
made of straw, and guitars crafted from shoeboxes and rubber bands! 

Friends in Room 206 showing they have their hats off to being drug free! 

Someone spotted three Cinderellas in the third grade hall during the Fall Festival!


